SMS Sunday Message: May 1

Good evening, Spartan Family! This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of May 2 - 6. This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via email
and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages tab.

e We have a few sporting events this week. On Monday, May 2, there will
be a home soccer match played at Heritage High School. The start time is
6 pm and admission is $5. On Wednesday, May 4, there will be an away
soccer match against Dunbar Middle School starting at 5:30 pm. Soccer
practice will be held on Thursday, May 5. Track practices will be held on
Monday through Thursday of this week (May 2 - May 5). Parents and
students, any students interested in playing football next season, there will
be a meeting held on Monday, May 2, after school in our gymnasium. The
activity bus will take students home at 5:30 pm, and parents can come to
retrieve their student if they so choose. Let's come out and cheer our
student-athletes to victory. Go Spartans!

e This week is Staff/Teacher Appreciation Week! We have many great treats
and events planned this week for our staff at SMS. We want to thank the
following groups for sponsoring this years festivities:

Blakely Bath and Co.

Mike Osei, Realtor

Fine Line Auto Detail

Stacie Williams, Paparazzi

Rolled and Bowled

Crazy Mason

Frito Lay

Nicole Bradley

Heather Watson, Realtor

Nice & Neat Lawn Care

Knailed Knowledge
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o Thomas Road Baptist Church
o SMS PTO
o SMS Office Staff and Administrators.

Thank you, teachers and staff, for your hard work and dedication to our
students and community! You are appreciated!

e Parents and students, the Civics SOL will be given this Wednesday, May 4.
Please be sure to have Chromebooks charging throughout the night and
ready for the day. Thank you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events. SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
Responsible and Safe and finish this year out strong! Again, this is
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community!



